ﬂ%\ Hildale City Notice of Public Hearing
A g ) Wednesday, June 11, 2025 at 6:00 PM
W@ 320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784

WELCOME HOME

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council and the public, that the City Council will hold a
public hearing during the regular Council Meeting on Wednesday, June 11, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. (MDT), at 320 East
Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784, to receive public comment concerning the Tentative FY26 Budget.

Councilmembers may be participating electronically by video or telephone conference. Members of the public may
also watch the City of Hildale through the scheduled Zoom meeting.



